



Dear Families.

Happy November! As the holiday season approaches, we want to take a moment to say thank you for your support. We love working with you and your child and we are so thankful for our Barber families. Congratulations to our Student of the Month winners this month. This month the winners were chosen for showing outstanding kindness toward others. Showing kindness is a big one and you should be so incredibly proud of your child! Please continue encouraging your child to be a role model and leader to their classmates. Parents, we are seeing an increase in trash and purposeful messes being left around our campus. Please take time to express the importance of keeping our school clean, reinforce throwing items away in trash cans, and discuss appropriate bathroom use. This school is home to over 750 students and all our students deserve the right to learn and have fun in a clean environment. All of us working together can keep our school clean!

Thank you for your continued support at home, Admin Toam

CONGRAIS

To our November Student of the Month winners

Destiny (Mr. Anunson) Grace (Ms. Ball)

Bella (Ms. Bartoli)

Cadience (Ms. Blackmore)

Jay'Ceon (Ms. Burroughs) **Jillian** (Ms. Clark)

Lionel (Ms. Eiman)

Jayden (Ms. Flores)

Reese and Hudson

(Ms. Garcia)

Sofia (Ms. Gray)

Matthew (Ms. Guese)

Mia (Ms. Harper)

Brandon (Ms. Hauf)

Kaylie (Ms. Heintz)

Ainsley (Ms. Hoffman)

Kayla (Ms. Kenoyer)

Ethan (Mr. Kurtek)

David (Ms. Larimer)

Manning (Ms. Lopez) Avery (Ms. Masden)

Derrick (Ms. McVoy)

Khalil (Ms. Moog)

Leon (Ms. Pegse)

Santiago (Ms. Pew)

Ellie (Ms. Pippin)

Akai (Ms. Poleski)

Lilliana (Ms. Rohrbach)

Rocco (Ms. Rossman) **Arianna** (Ms. Rubino)

Kahiau (Ms. Salazar)

Ray (Ms. Seerup)

Kamila (Ms. Snell)

Heaven (Ms. Stickley)

Paris (Ms. Webb) **James** (Ms. West)

Irene (Mr. Westra)

UPCOMING DATES

- NOVEMBER 5. 2021
 - PTO Barber Movie Night
- NOVEMBER 7, 2021
 - Daylight Saving Time Ends
- NOVEMBER 10, 2021
 - Wear Camo Spirit Day!
- NOVEMBER IITH AND 12TH
 - No School-Veteran's Day
- NOVEMBER 24TH 26TH
 - No School-Happy Thanksgiving!
- DECEMBER 6, 2021
 - Make-up Picture Day
- DECEMBER 9, 2021
 - 6PM- Choir Night Performance

Family Movie Night: This Friday (November 5th) Barber's PTO is hosting a Family Movie Night on Barber's field! Gates will open at 5pm and the movie will start at 6pm. Bring your own chairs or blankets. There will be food and drinks for sale at the event. We can't wait to see you there!

Wear Camo Spirit Day: In honor of Veteran's Day, we will have a Camo Spirit Day on November 10th. Wear your best camouflage to celebrate our Veterans!

Show our Teachers some Gratitude this month

The teachers at Barber are absolutely incredible! In an effort to show our teachers how grateful we are for their hard work, we are encouraging students to write their favorite teachers a letter and give it to them on November 22nd. Don't forget about our AMAZING Specialists. On November 23 bring your favorite teachers a gift! Even the smallest gift will show your appreciation. Thank you in advanced for participating!

COVID-19 Guardian Hotline:

The Hotline is available Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm and can be reached by calling 702-799-4322. Parents/Guardians are asked to call the hotline to report their student's positive COVID test result, recent exposure to a COVID positive individual or possible COVID symptoms. If your student is not feeling well or has any symptoms of COVID-19, has been exposed to someone with COVID-19, or tested positive with COVID-19, they must stay home from school. During the call, guardians can expect to review contact tracing questions regarding their students' symptoms onset, last day of school attendance or practice, any siblings who may be in the home, extra curricular activities or clubs in which the student participates. Information will be provided regarding free testing resources and

After School Clubs: We are so excited to see our after-school clubs up and running. Please remember to pick up your child on-time after their club. Parents will not be able to pick up their child early from after school clubs. If your child has an appointment and needs to leave early, please have them skip their club for that day.

return to school dates. A positive test result on

file will also exempt their child from further

Borlow Bost MONTHLY FOCUS GRATITUDE

Have an attitude of gratitude!

This month our big focus is all about gratitude and how staying positive can make us happier!

During our assembly we will discuss what gratitude is and the different ways we can show appreciation. Teachers will be looking out for students who are actively showing gratitude and those students will be selected as our next Student of the Month!



HAPPY BUDDED

